
 

 
 

 

The Academy Charter School is proud to support our scholars and honor the hard work that 
they do. In this effort, The Academy is sponsoring its First Annual International Golf 
Tournament, which will be held on Monday, August 29, 2022, at Eisenhower Park, East 
Meadow, New York. 
 
We invite you to support this event by donating, as outlined on our golf webpage at  
www.academycharterschool.org and in our brochure. Donations are tax deductible under 
section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. We depend on your generosity to help us 
provide the best opportunities for our youngsters. 
 
Your contribution will go a long way to help us provide the level of support our scholars need 
and deserve. Thank you for considering a donation to this very worthy cause. If you have any 
questions, please contact: 
 
Hazelin Williams - Event Coordinator 
hwilliams@academycharterschool.org 
(516) 591-3030 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Hazelin Williams 
Hazelin Williams 
Coordinator of Parent Engagement and External Partnerships 

mailto:hwilliams@academycharterschool.org

